
 

Elopak | Request for analyst consensus estimates for Q2 2025 

Elopak Investor Relations invites you to contribute to the analyst consensus estimates for 
Elopak’s Q2 2025 results.  

Investor Relations compiles consensus estimates for the following items: 

• Revenue for the current quarter and year, as well as the next two years 
• EBITDA (incl. share of net profit from JV’s) for the current quarter and year, as well as the 

next two years 
• Earnings per share for the current quarter and year, as well as the next two years. 

The consensus estimates, which will be an aggregation and average of all received estimates, 
will be made available on our IR website at Consensus - Elopak ASA. This will provide a valuable 
resource for all shareholders to understand the markets expectations of Elopak’s performance. 

Please submit your completed Excel-file with your estimates to investors@elopak.com by end 
of business Wednesday August 6, 2025. 

Let us know should you have any questions or require further information; we appreciate your 
time and effort in contributing to the consensus estimates. 

 

Elopak Investor Relations team 

Head of Treasury and Investor Relations 
Christian Gjerde 
E-mail: christian.gjerde@elopak.com  
Tel: +47 980 60 909 
 
Investor Relations and Treasury Officer 
Erica Binde Honningsvåg 
E-mail: erica.honningsvaag@elopak.com  
Tel: +47 975 91 102 
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